
 
 
From: Ihlein, Mark [mailto:mihlein@singleton.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 30 August 2016 10:23 AM 
To: Megan Dawson <Megan.Dawson@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Glendell Mine Mod 3 
 
Thank you Megan – all received. 
 
The proposed modified route does not impact on any Singleton Council infrastructure and nor does 
it give rise to any amenity impacts. 
 
The project is minor and Singleton Council has no specific requirements. 
 
Regards 
Mark 
 
Mark Ihlein 
Director Planning and Infrasturcture  
Singleton Council  

 
 
 
 


